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DAVID A. CETOLA 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Energy Marketing 

(732)750-7058 

FAX: (732) 750-6670 

Barcy F. McNeal 
Secretary, Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

March 19, 2012 

RE: In the Matter of the Implementation of Section 749.10 Amended Substitute House 
Bill 153. 
PUCO Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC 

Dear Secretary McNeal: 

Pursuant to the December 14, 2011 Finding and Order ofthe Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio, please accept this notice that Hess Corporation ("Hess") has paid 
the requisite amount to the Ohio Department of Development ("ODOD"), as identified in 
Attachment A ofthe November 4, 2011 filing by the Office ofthe Ohio Consumer's 
Counsel in the above-referenced proceeding, for crediting to the Percentage of Income 
Payment Plan rider operated through the ODOD. 

Hess remitted check number 200034889 to the Treasurer ofthe State of Ohio via 
the Deputy Chief of the ODOD, in the amount of $5,518.10. For your convenience, 
please find enclosed a copy ofthe cover letter to the ODOD. 

In order to assist in our record keeping, please file stamp the copy of this letter 
and retum it to me in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that purpose. If 
you have any questions, please contact me at (732) 750-7058. Thank you in advance for 
your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, , 

David A. Cetola 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosure 
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HESS CORPORRTION 
1 Hess Plaza 

Woodbridge, NJ 07095 

DAVID A. CETOLA 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Energy Marketing 

(732) 750-7058 

FAX: (732) 750-6670 

March 19, 2012 

Ohio Department of Development 
Deputy Chief of the Office of Community Assistance 
77 South High Street, P.O. Box 1001 
Columbus, Ohio 43216 

RE: In the Matter of the Implementation of Section 749.10 Amended Substitute House 
Bill 153. 
PUCO Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC 

To Whom it May Concem: 

Enclosed please find check number 200034889 in the amount of $5,518.10 which 
is being remitted to the Treasurer ofthe State of Ohio via the Deputy Chief of 
Community Assistance ofthe Ohio Department of Development ("ODOD"). This check 
is being remitted to comply with Attachment A ofthe November 4, 2011 filing ofthe 
Office ofthe Ohio Consumer's Counsel, to credit the Percentage of Income Payment Plan 
rider operated through the ODOD. 

In order to assist in our record keeping, please file stamp the copy of this letter 
and retum it to me in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that purpose. If 
you have any questions, please contact me at (732) 750-7058. Thank you in advance for 
your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, sincerely, / 

David A. Cetola 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosure 


